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Following appropriate notice to members of the press, the Board of Trustees of the
University of Central Arkansas met via a telephone conference call at 2:00 p.m. Tuesday, December
19, 1995. The following trustees participated in the call:

Chair: Mr. Madison P. Aydelott III
Vice Chair: Mr. Rush F. Harding III
Secretary: Dr. Harold H. Chakales, Secretary

Mrs. Elaine W. Goode
Mr. Dalda F. Womack

and with the following absent, to-wit: Mr. Jerry L. Malone
Mr. Joe M. White

constituting a quorum of said Board, at which
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NOW,
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Capital Funding - At the conclusion of a discussion at the December 8, 1995 UCA Board
Meeting, the Board granted approval to issue bonds not to exceed $10 million with repayment of
thet
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"BE IT RESOLVED: THAT THE ADMINISTRATION IS AUTHORIZED
TO EMPLOY A FINANCIAL ADVISOR TO WORK WITH THE
UNIVERSITY IN THE DEVELOPMENT OF THE MOST ECONOMICALLY
FEASIBLE FINANCIAL ARRANGEMENT FOR SECURING FUNDING
NEEDED FOR CAPITAL PROJECTS,

PROVIDED FURTHER: THAT, AS AN ALTERNATIVE TO BOND
FINANCING, THE ADMINISTRATION IS AUTHORIZED TO NEGOTIATE
A BANK LOAN FOR CAPITAL CONSTRUCTION, SUCH LOAN SUBJECT
TO FINAL APPROVAL BY THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES."

President Thompson stated that it was his understanding that the Conway City Council was
scheduled to meet that afternoon to approve a similar memorandum of understanding and that the
Conway Corporation would also act on the item with respect to the construction of a conference
center later that afternoon.

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned upon
motion by Mr. Harding with a second by Dr. Chakales.

Mr. Madison P. AydeWtt III, Cbkirman

Dr. Harold H. Chakales, Secretary


